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My name is Rose Fotia and I am writing to you on behalf of The Children’s Relief Fund in Hilton Head SC. We are 
a non profit, all volunteer organization that assists families with special needs children in the Hilton Head /Bluffton 
SC area. The assistance provided by SUNTRUST over the years has helped us provide a vast array of various 
therapies, special equipment,summer programs as well as therapeutic and recreational programs that enhance the 
lives of these very special children. Without the support we receive from businesses and individuals we would not 
be able to provide all these services. We are so fortunate to live in such a giving community and are so grateful for 
the continual support from The SUNTRUST family. With a grateful heart I thank you! 
Rose Fotia 
CEO/Founder 
The Children’s Relief Fund 
Hilton Head, SC 
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